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pear I

Thank you for your request for information, received on 13 November 2013. You asked us
the following questions and | have set out below our response to each one of your questions
following your order:

“l am sending you a request for a copy of the proposal that won London the 2012 games. It
would also be very useful to get an idea of the strategy that that was used to secure the
games.

If for some reason it is not possible to send this information in an email would it be possible
to view it at your offices?

It would also be beneficial if it were possible to speak with someone who was involved in the
bid to understand the process that won us the games.”

London Legacy Development Corporation response:

Item 1 | am sending you a request for a copy of the proposal that won London the
2012 games. It would also be very useful to get an idea of the strategy that that was
used to secure the games.

If for some reason it is not possible to send this information in an email would it be
possible to view it at your offices?

The London Legacy Development Corporation (the Legacy Corporation) can confirm that we
do hold this information; however, we have determined that the exemption from disclosure
under section 21(1) of Freedom of Information Act is engaged. Section 21(1) provides that
information which is reasonably accessible to the applicant is exempt information. It has
been brought to our attention by the Greater London Authority (GLA) that an electronic copy
of the requested information is available in the public domain (The National Archive).

Therefore, the Legacy Corporation is not obliged to release the information it holds;
however, we advise that the information you request can be found at the following location:
http://webarchive.nationalarchives.gov.uk/20070305103412/http:/www.london2012.com/new
s/publications/candidate-file.php




Item 2 It would also be beneficial if it were possible to speak with someone who was
involved in the bid to understand the process that won us the games.

As previously discussed, | can confirm that our Director of Strategy and Business Planning
has agreed to speak with you and you have consented to him having your contact
information. The Director of Strategy and Business Planning will be in contact with you
shortly.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request a review of our decision, you should write to:

Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services
London Legacy Development Corporation

Level 10

1 Stratford Place

Montfichet Road

London

E20 1EJ

Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial decision will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





